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Resolution 2021-01

Regarding Commendations and Congratulations to Debbi MacLeod

WHEREAS, the Colorado Talking Book Library (CTBL) has served a vital role as the public lending library for all blind and print-disabled Coloradans for nearly a century; and

WHEREAS, this invaluable resource for the blind and print-disabled has been ably and effectively directed for the past 17 years by Debbi MacLeod; and

WHEREAS, Debbi MacLeod has announced her retirement from the Directorship of CTBL as of December 31 of this year; and

WHEREAS, it is of the utmost importance to the members of the NFB of Colorado that we recognize and salute Debbi MacLeod for her friendship, her professionalism and for ensuring that blind and print-disabled Coloradans have access to the wide array of information, entertainment and education resources in formats that are readily accessible to them: Now, therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED by the National Federation of the Blind of Colorado in convention assembled this 29th day of October, 2021, in the city of Lone Tree, Colorado, that we extend our sincere gratitude and commendations to Debbi MacLeod for her 17 years of service to the blind and print-disabled of Colorado and, under her directorship, ensuring the highest level of professionalism and service to CTBL patrons; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that We congratulate Debbi MacLeod and wish her many, many years rich with happiness and fulfillment during the next chapter of her life.
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